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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 46160 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Agency Staff & Spend  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
In the period 1st October 2023 to 30th September 2024, please confirm which framework was used for the 
recruitment of agency staff within the following categories: 

• Facilities 
• Estates 
• Administrative / Clerical 
• Ambulance / Patient Transport 

RM6277 Non-Clinical Staffing for facilities, estates and admin/clerical 
Ambulance/patient transport not applicable as the Trust do not have these roles. 
  
In the period 1st October 2023 to 30th September 2024, please provide a breakdown month by month of total 
trust spend for framework agency staff within the following categories: 

• Facilities 
• Estates 
• Administrative / Clerical 

 
 Admin & Clerical Facilities Estates  
October 2023 12,626.00 0 23,072 
November 2023 5,736.00 0 3,015 
December 2023 3,683.00 0 2,253 
January 2024 563.00 0 4,537 
February 2024  358.00 0 11,571 
March 2024 0 0 2,513 
April 2024  0 0 -1,271 
May 2024  0 0 2,619 
June 2024 0 6,302 0 
July 2024  0 9,512 0 
August 2024  0 19,887 0 
September 2024  0 8,585 0 
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In the period 1st October 2023 to 30th September 2024, please provide a breakdown month by month of total 
trust spend for off-framework agency staff within the following categories: 

• Facilities 
• Estates 
• Administrative / Clerical 
• Ambulance / Patient Transport 

There has been no off framework spend during this period. 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




